
Friends at the Spring

Second Month 2023
Meeting for Worship takes place at 11:00 a.m. (September - May).  We continue to offer the

opportunity to meet for worship as a small in-person group while simultaneously meeting via video

conferencing for those who need or choose to stay at home.

February On-site tech host Worship Leader(s) Program

5 Chris Dottie and Grimsley Open Worship

12 Steve Dottie and Grimsley Message from Dottie

19 Elizabeth Need volunteer

26 Jen Walker Family

Meeting with attention to business will take place on February 19th at 9:30 a.m.

We will have time for fellowship with tea and light snacks after Meeting on February 5th  and

between Monthly Meeting and Worship on February 19th.

Spring Friends Meeting will have its annual Winter Dinner on Saturday, February 18th. We

will begin with a potluck meal at 6 pm and have  a program led by James Shields at 7 pm. James is the

new director of the Alamance County's African American History and Cultural Center and will speak

on his role as the director and opportunities for Spring Meeting to support them on their projects. He

will also speak on behalf of Studio 1 and their commitment to bringing back the historical dramas to

Snow Camp Outdoor Theater. We will offer Zoom for those wanting to join remotely for the

7:00 pm program.

We are in need of volunteers to lead worship. If you’d like to help but don’t want to take on the

responsibility of an entire month, consider taking just a couple of weeks at a time or a creative

schedule such as each time we have a 5th Sunday in a month.

https://www.aacahcenter.org/


Contributions: The operational expenses of Friends at Spring are thankfully modest but the need to

support both our local and global community remains. The following contribution methods are

available:

● Contributions via the meeting’s PayPal Account
● For contributions by direct deposit, contact friendsatthespring@gmail.com
● Contributions by check made out to “Spring Friends Meeting” and mailed to treasurer Ron

Osborne at: 2585 Nealwood Avenue, Graham, NC 27253

Happy birthday!

Josie Nelson and Chris Nelson, both on Feb. 19th

Eric Smith on Feb. 28th

Happy anniversary!
Larry and Shelia Wilson on February 29th (that magical moment between Feb. 28th and March 1)

Much love to our F(f)riend Lynette!

https://www.paypal.com/donate?token=ISW8Rikjt0oxZgB5wYTclpeic4Ad2lGuBIt8sleJi7a4fnHTu1OoQZRj5u47EUOEegzIkDKOGnmonvQ1
mailto:friendsatthespring@gmail.com

